SANILAC COUNTY HUMANE SOCIETY
2020 Fun Fesr

Blact ﬁuﬁt .@nd szé;

\ memiz f‘%éﬂz alt trut

“SATURDAY, JUNE 1

After careful consideration, regarding the health and safety
of everyone, we have made the difficult decision to cancel
Fun Fest 2020, scheduled for Saturday, June 13.

With continued concerns about the COVID-19 virus, we felt
this was the best way to proceed during such an
unprecedented situation. We are very disappointed that
we are unable to hold this event for our friends and
supporters, but we know it’'s the right decision based on
the information we have today.

We look forward to bringing you Fun Fest 2021 on
Saturday, June 12.

Thank You for your continued support.
Stay Safe!

Sanilac County Humane Society Board of Directors
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